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On-Site Assistance –( 8 high schools)
	A-C Central 

Franklin 

Greenfield 

Jersey Community
	New Berlin

North Mac 

Virginia 

VIT 


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 2  Participants – 155
· Collinsville Middle School Career Day Presenter – 120 students
· New Berlin High School Career Day Presenter – 35 students
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 5
· FCAE Staff Meeting, Springfield
· Met with new teacher for Payson-Seymour for 2015-2016, Springfield
· Met with VIT teacher to order program materials for 2015-2016, Table Grove
· Ag in the Classroom Spring Meeting, Bloomington

· District 4 Program Advisor Interviews, Rantoul

Other Activities

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.
· Submitted NAAE Workshop Proposal for November 2015 Conference.

· Tabulate all IAVAT Workshop registrations and confirm with teachers. 

· Order materials for teachers as part of IAVAT Workshop participation. 

· Develop contracts for IAVAT Workshop Presenters. 

· Contacted judges and organized packets for the Illinois AgriScience Fair. 
· Prepared ribbons, certificates, medals and registration for AgriScience Fair. 

· Requested and entered class roster data for remaining schools. 

· Developed and maintained IAVAT Professional Development budget.

· Completed Memo of Understanding with VIT High School.

· Communicated with school administrators regarding vacancy notices.

· Developed CPDU forms of evidence and evaluation for upcoming conferences.

Miles Traveled - 1032
Commentary












The school year and school visits are coming to an end and we are getting ready for the excitement of the AgriScience Fair and the IAVAT Professional Development Workshops. Currently we have more students registered for the AgriScience Fair, more student branch IAVAT members registered for the conference and workshops and more teachers registered for workshops than is typical for this time of the year. While the month of June is sure to fly past, I am looking forward to serving our teachers and catching up with familiar faces and a few new ones who will be joining us in the Illinois Agricultural Education family. 
